March 23, 2020

AMENDMENT TO THE RFP FOR A FOOD SERVICE MANAGEMENT COMPANY FOR BETHEL PUBLIC SCHOOLS
[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to the current guidelines set by the Governor of Connecticut as regards essential services and social distancing, we, The Bethel Board of Education, are waiving the requirement for attendance at the Pre-proposal Conference which was to be held at 2:45 PM on Thursday, March 26, 2020. In place of this Pre-proposal Conference, we will be recording a video walkthrough of the food service facilities at our High School and one of our elementary schools. On or before, Thursday, March 26, 2020, this video will be sent to those vendors on the State list of Food Service Management Companies and posted on our district website at bethel.k12.ct.us and on the Department of Administrative Services Biznet webpage. Any questions regarding this amendment may be sent to Theresa Yonsky at yonskyt@bethel.k12.ct.us or Suzanne Rodgers at rodgerss@bethel.k12.ct.us.
